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COPY
LLO¥D s REGISTER oF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.q

Telegrams : Committee, London, Telex Telephone : RO Yal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29th June, 1961,

Dear Sira,

Motorship "BRITISH ENTERPRIgQﬁ

Information has been received that this ship
has been 501d to the British Iron & Steel Corporation
for breaking up on the Iyne. 1he ca@se hss been before
the Committee who have &iven insiructions for the
notation "o pe broken up" to pe entered against the
ship's name in the Regigter Book,

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
NEWCASTZE-UPON—TXEE.
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